
August 3, 2009

ML Grafton Olivera fl.E.
du Treil, luidin & Rackley, Inc.
201 Fletcher Ave.
Sarasota, Fl. 34237~6019

Re: Estaciól1 de televÎsÎón debaja potencIa W34CI Modificación de

Dear Grafon Olivera:

Thank you very much for the copy of yout FCC application sent to us in accordance with
the Puerto Rico Coordination zone agreements. We haveCOl1sidered the technical
aspects of your application and find that your installation is unlikely to caus harmful
interference to the passive use of the Radio Asírl1Orny bands at the Observatory . We
therefhte have no olljection to your proposed installation.

Sinc.erely yours,

Reinaldo Vélez
Spectrum Manager
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